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The Week Ahead: 

Upcoming Events 

 

February 8
th
 – Department Head Meeting, 3:15pm – TEAMS 

 

February 10
th
 – Grade 9-10 Parent Information Night – YouTube Video presentation 

 

February 15
th
 – Family Day Statutory Holiday 

 

February 19
th
 – Professional Development Day, Classes not in session 

 

February 22
nd

 – PAC Meeting, 7:00pm – Zoom 

 

February 24
th
 – Grade 7 Parent Information Night – YouTube Video presentation 

 

March 4
th
 – Parent-Teacher Interviews 

 

March 15 – 19
th
 – Spring Break 

 

March 22
nd

 – 26
th
 – School Closure Days (Spring Break) 

 

March 29
th
 – Staff Meeting, 3:15pm, TEAMS 

 

April 2
nd

 – Good Friday Statutory Holiday 

 

 

Monday, February 1, 2021 Quarter 3 begins  

Tuesday, February 2, 2021  

Wednesday, February 3, 2021 Early Dismissal 1:55pm  

Thursday, February 4, 2021 Q2 Marks Due  

Friday, February 5, 2021  
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FYI: 

 

Quarter Schedule:  

 

Student Learning Survey 2020/2021:  

 

The Provincial Student Learning Survey is unique in its scope, size and usefulness to schools. It gathers information 
from parents/guardians/caregivers, teachers and students on topics related to school environment, safety, and   
achievement. The information is used for planning in individual schools and provides a district and provincial perspec-
tive. 

 

Early in 2021 the Student Learning Survey will be administered to students in grades 10 and 12, their parents/
guardians/caregivers, and all school staff. We encourage parents/guardians/caregivers to participate in this survey, as 
the results are important in identifying and celebrating current strengths, as well as determining where the school needs 
to focus improvement. The surveys contain standard questions for the Province – in addition, questions from the school 
and/or district that focus on local conditions or issues may be included. 

 

The survey can be completed electronically and can be accessed on the Internet at http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/
sat_survey. Any computer with an Internet connection can be used, and access to the e-survey is simple and secure. 
The survey can be accessed through the link with or without an anonymous logon code by selecting the school district 
and school name where your child attends school. Provincial, District and School Reports for previous years can be 
viewed at the same site under the Results section. 

 

The e-survey site will be open until April 30
th
.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school at 604-597-2301. 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey
http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey
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Early Dismissal Schedule – Wednesday, February 3rd  
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In The News: 

District weather protocols & processes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weather-related closures and delayed openings will be communicated via: 

• Website: www.surreyschools.ca 

• Twitter: @Surrey_Schools 

• Facebook: SurreySchools 

• Instagram: surrey_schools 

For more information on weather-related closures, please see our district fact sheet (or click on the image above). 

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  

https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=960
http://www.surreyschools.ca/
https://twitter.com/Surrey_Schools
https://business.facebook.com/SurreySchools/
https://www.instagram.com/surrey_schools
https://www.surreyschools.ca/ParentServices/ParentInfoBrochures/Documents/Weather-related%20closures,%20cancellations%20and%20delayed%20opening-English.pdf
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Health and Safety: 
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“This Week at Fleetwood Park” – Principal’s Message: January 25
th

 – 29
th

      

Hello Dragons and welcome to the final week of Quarter 2.   Winter is still with us, we had a little snow on Wednesday, 
and the days are chilly! 

 

 

 

.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish all students and staff the very best as we complete the final tasks of their Quarter 2 courses and prepare for 
Quarter 3.  We also wish all of our Grade 10 students the very best on their Literacy and Numeracy Provincial           
Assessments. 

 

This week we brought our Staff together for our online Staff meeting.  During this time of disconnection, it is so          
important for us to gather, share current issues, celebrate successes and plan for future initiatives.  Although, the      
pandemic has required our meetings to occur virtually, I have really enjoyed hearing from staff and learning about the 
ways our teachers have been engaging their students and facilitating learning in new and creative ways.  This week we 
heard strategies for developing resilience and well-being for our students, we learned about the unique assignments 
our Teaching Kitchen is exploring, and we saw some amazing ADST student projects.  Great thanks to everyone who 
has shared a little bit of your classroom life in our Staff Meetings this year.  We are looking forward to continuing this 
sharing activity. 
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On Monday evening, our Parent Advisory Council (PAC) met for their January meeting.  I had the chance to discuss the 
various Covid-19 health and safety guidelines and school systems that have been developed over the past 9 months.  
As we can all appreciate, there have been many changes.  It was helpful to review these systems/structures for        
parents.  I was able to recognize the very strong support our students and staff have provided in wearing their masks 
throughout the day.  Fleetwood Park has created a mask wearing school culture.  This is excellent.  Thank you to all 
Dragons for this effort.  I was also able to recognize our greatest challenge and the ongoing need to reinforce physical 
distancing.  All students are again reminded to please ensure you keep 2m of distance between yourselves whenever 
you are outside your cohort, and whenever possible within your cohort.  I realize this is very challenging… and thank 
you for your efforts in following this guideline. 
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On Tuesday, Mr. McDonald’s Technology class tested their “Spaghetti Bridges”!  Students had built bridges out of    
spaghetti and glue to exacting criteria.  Bridges were then tested to see which design could support the greatest weight.  
We saw some excellent designs and some very strong bridges with excited and engaged students.  Great work      
Dragons! 
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This week our Student Council began their school-wide Food Drive.  We are so impressed with this civic initiative and 
display of social responsibility.  The Student Council will coordinate with our other clubs and our homerooms to collect 
as much food and donations as possible in February.  This is a significant time of need for our local food bank, and I 
am confident that our community will respond with generosity and compassion.  Please see the Student Council’s 
posters and Instagram Feed and Announcements for more details.  Thank you Dragons. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday and Friday this week are Quarter Completion Days.  Students with pre-scheduled appointments are able to 
meet with their teachers for additional time to complete assignments, assessments and/or Tutorial Support.  It is      
important that students follow their pre-scheduled appointment times.  We are not able to accommodate drop-in visits 
due to Covid safety requirements.  In addition to the completion of Quarter 2 tasks, the school is also holding our      
Literacy 10 Provincial Assessment on Thursday and the Numeracy 10 Provincial Assessment on Friday.  Students will 
be writing the assessments within their cohorts.  Students are reminded that these Provincial Assessments are a      
Ministry of Education graduation requirement.  They must be written in order to graduate!   

 

We will return to new classes on Monday, February 1st.  Everyone is reminded to please log into your MyEdBC portal 
to confirm your Quarter 3 classes, rooms and teachers.  We will not be printing hard copies.  Quarter 3 will continue 
with the same Bell Schedule with the 2 new classes until April 16

th
.  Students will remain in cohorts, and Senior         

students will remain in a Blended Learning Program.  All of our Covid-19 Health and Safety guidelines will also remain 
in place. 

 

I hope “completion days” are productive for all students still needing to complete course requirements and we wish all 
students and staff a relaxing and happy weekend. 

 

See you on Monday for Quarter 3! 

 

Ken 
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Mission Statement: 
 

“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning    
environment where all students are encouraged to build successful futures.” 

 

 

 
 

 


